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2019 HUD Continuum of Care Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) 

 
The City of Rockford announces that the 2019 HUD Continuum of Care 

Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) has been released by the federal 
Department of Housing and Urban Development.  This funding provides 

resources for nonprofit organizations in Boone, DeKalb and Winnebago 
Counties to provide housing and services to people who are literally 
homeless.   

 
Nonprofit community organizations interested in applying for funding 
may complete a pre-application at 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FY2019CoCNOFApreapp.  The pre-
application is due April 12, 2019.  There will be a required workshop for 

new and renewal applicants on Tuesday, April 2nd from 9-11 AM at 
Cherry Valley Fire Department #2 at 4919 Blackhawk Road in Cherry 
Valley. 
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